
Prettyman ready to take the
next  step  with  Columbia
College track

Louisburg senior Emma Prettyman, one of the top throwers on
the Lady Cat track and field team, will join the Columbia
College squad next season.

Emma Prettyman’s growth on the Louisburg track and field team
has been a steady progression — starting as a junior varsity
thrower to becoming one of the leaders as a senior.

Track has become a big part of Prettyman’s life and it has
showed. She has been a consistent point-scorer in all three
throwing events for the Lady Cats this season and she is not
ready to give up the sport just yet.

During a signing ceremony earlier this year, Prettyman made it
official. She signed her letter of intent to compete for the
Columbia College track and field program next season.

“I have wanted to compete at the college level if faced with
the opportunity,” Prettyman said. “Now that I have been given
this chance, I am really excited to see where it takes me.”

Columbia College is an NAIA school based in Columbia, Mo., and
Prettyman saw this as her best fit to compete at the college
level. The Cougars also have one of the better teams in the
American Midwest Conference.
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The Cougars recently finished second in the team standings in
their conference meet and have a well-rounded program. It was
one of the things that attracted Prettyman to the school.

Louisburg senior Emma Prettyman signed her letter of intent
with Columbia College earlier this year. Seated next to Emma
are her parents Greg Prettyman and Corrine Prettyman. Standing
(from left) is Louisburg basketball coach Adrianne Lane, head
girls track coach John Reece and head volleyball coach Leanna
Willer.
“I looked into Columbia because it was a small school with a
good teacher to student ratio,” Prettyman said. “I also liked
that it wasn’t too far from home and because of the track
teams. The coaches and athletes were really great as well.”

Prettyman has had a strong senior campaign for the Lady Cats
so  far  this  season,  along  with  being  a  starter  on  the
Louisburg volleyball and girls basketball team. She has scored
points in all three throwing events for much of the year.

The  Louisburg  senior  is  now  ready  for  one  final  run  at
competing in her first state meet.
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“My senior track season has been my best season,” Prettyman
said. “From not getting my freshman season (COVID-19), to
where I am now, I have improved a lot. My goals for the
remainder  of  the  season  are  to  make  it  to  regionals  and
hopefully qualify for state.”

Prettyman  is  also  looking  forward  to  her  time  after  high
school and with her new team.

“I am not sure what events I will do at Columbia, though I
believe I will have the chance to tryout hammer throw,” she
said. “My goals are to keep improving and hopefully learn a
new event as well as potentially break some records.”


